
 

26th November 2021   
 
Dear Parents/Carers  
 

EYFS & KS1 Nativity Performance  
Born in a Barn  

Friday 10th December 2021 
St Nicholas Church – 2pm  

 
The children from Nursery, Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 have been practising really hard and 
they are very excited and delighted to be able to invite you to watch their performance of Born 
in a Barn, which will be held on Friday 10th December at 2.00pm at St Nicholas Church.  
 
Space is limited therefore we are having to be very strict regarding numbers.  Tickets are 
limited to 2 tickets per family.  Please note if you have more than one child taking part, only 
one of the children has been assigned on ParentPay to allow ticket purchase. The tickets are 
£2.50 each and are on ParentPay for purchase.    Please can we ask that you try where 
possible to leave younger children at home with carers.  The tickets will be on sale until 
Tuesday 7th December.  No tickets will be issued after this date.  
 
Funds raised from ticket sales go towards helping us to continue to offer our pupils the creative 
and varied activities that they take part in.  There will be a church collection at the end of the 
Nativity – please give generously as a thank you to church for allowing us to use their 
wonderful setting not just for this performance but for all the rehearsals too. 
 
We are hoping to film the production further details will follow shortly. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Yours sincerely  
 
 
Mrs Maskell  
Headteacher  
 
 
 


